
 

 

Dear IMAS customer,  

 

IMAS has added credit card processing to our Animal Licensing software. Whether or not your 

town currently accepts credit card payments, you can now offer this convenience to your 

constituents seeking to keep their pets’ registrations current. Our partner, PowerPay, uses the 

most advanced, tested, approved, PCI-DSS Level 1 compliant credit card processing. In addition 

to enabling credit card payments, this new version allows for up-to-date Internet inquiry for 

Police and A.C.O., including functions for easy dispatching. There is no cost for this system 

upgrade. 

 

I hope you are interested in upgrading to our credit card enhanced Animal Licensing software. 

To get started, complete a support ticket to request an application, and you can be accepting 

credit card payments within a week. As always, feel free to give us a call if you have any 

questions. (jpires@imasllc.com  203-775-3101) 

 

We are grateful for your business. Have a wonderful Holiday. 

 

I look forward to our next communication, 

John 

 

 

John W. Dresch 
Vice President Sales and Marketing 
203-775-3101 ext. 1007, direct 
800-775-3107 ext. 1007, voice mail 
203-740-1690, fax 
203-733-0617, cell 
jwdresch@imasllc.com 
 

Jonathan Pires 
System Implementer  
203-775-3101, ext. 1004 
jpires@imasllc.com 
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